Pennsylvania One Call System. Ine.

925 Irwin Run Road
West Mifflin, PA 15122-1078
(412) 464-7100
www.paonecall.org

March 1, 2017

Mark Shafer

Antero Resources Corporation
1615 Wynkoop Street
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Mr. Shafer:

Based upon the notification that Antero Resources Corporation’s lines were acquired by EQT
Production Company PA Well Lines, and the verification of the acquisition, Antero Resources
Corporation’s membership with Pennsylvania One Call System was cancelled effective February
28, 2017,

Please note all cancellations of membership are forwarded to the Department of Labor and
Industry for their review, as such they will be notified of your cancellation.

Sincerely,
Pennsylvania One Call System, Inc.
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Sherry Harim
Director — Member Services and Accounting

cc: Pete Von Getzie, Department of Labor and Industry
Ellen Kiger, Vice President

Our purpose is to prevent damage to underground facilities. To promote safety, we provide an efficient
and effective communications network among project owners, designers, excavators, and facility owners.



